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Tammy Nagel
Town Clerk

75 S. Frontage Road W.
Vail, Colorado 81657
970.479.2136
vailgov.com

 
                                  
 

From: American Ski Exchange <ase@vailskishop.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 1, 2022 3:56 PM
To: PublicInputTownCouncil <publicinput.vailtowncouncil@vailgov.com>
Subject: E-Vail Courier Program/ Business Owner Access
 
TWIC,

Can we please continue to have business owner access from 8-10:30am? I do the majority of my
deliveries between 8-9:30 because the shop and Wall Street are less busy. I also don't have staff
working before 8 in the morning to help me with loading and unloading. This new restriction creates
unnecessary payroll and logistical problems for the business. No one is more efficient and
expedient at loading and unloading than a business owner (we don't get paid hourly).  

It seems like small businesses are being looped in with refrigeration trucks. A subaru or a suburban
has a minimal impact on guests.  The current business owner's access times have worked great for
ASE, our staff, and guests. Over the last 35 years, we have yet to hear a complaint from any of our
guests about private vehicles in the street.
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Your service and time is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,
Jackson and Tom Higgins 

 

AMERICAN SKI EXCHANGE
225 Wall Street, Vail, CO 81657
(970) 476-1477
ase@vailskishop.com
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